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2013 MCAH Scholarship Golf Tournament 

 

The 2013 MCAH Golf Tournament held at Pearl 

Country Club on June 25
th

 was a huge success.  

There were 144 golfers playing for bragging rights 

at the 36
th

 Annual golf tournament.  The first place 

team consisted of Brian Watase, Mike Hogan and 

Toby Kusaka (TEAM - Bank of Hawaii) with a 

score of 129.3.  However, teams that placed  2
nd

 

place to 12
th

 place were in the running for the 

Richard T. Sakamoto award for the Samsung 

Galaxy tablets.  The lucky team of Kenneth 

Kalani, Jeff Kalani and Brian Awakuni (TEAM – 

CCPI) each received a Galaxy tablet.

 
Jeff Kalani, Dennis Sakamoto, Brian Awakuni, Kenneth Kalani 

 
Scholarship recipients:  Hope Sarmiento, Toby Yamamoto, Glory 

Sarmiento, and Almarine Kitchens (not pictured) 

This year’s tournament help was provided by the 

student chapters of the American Society of Civil 

Engineers and the American Institute of 

Architecture from the University of Hawaii.  

Chapter presidents Michelle Chinen (ASCE) and 

Graham Hart (AIAS) each received a contribution 

of $1,000 from the MCAH. 

 
Graham Hart, Michelle Chinen, Rod Haraga, MIH Director 

The volunteers were recognized during the evening 

banquet as future prospective employees of many of 

the engineering and architectural firms represented 

at the tournament. 

Four $2,000 scholarships were awarded to 3 new 

and one continuing student.  The recipients were:  

Maria Noradel Glory Sarmiento (Hawaii Pacific 

University), Maria Rebecca Hope Sarmiento 

(University of Hawaii – West Oahu Campus), Toby 

Yamamoto (Pacific University) and Almarine 

Jewel Kitchens (California State University at San 

Luis Obispo).  Almarine is from Kailua-Kona and 

was not able to attend the event.  The MCAH 

wishes the best of success for these promising 

students. 

The MCAH and MIH wishes to thank all of the 

sponsors and players for making the 36
th

 Annual 

MCAH Golf Tournament a success.  More Golf 

Tournament photos on the MIH/MCAH website.  

See you at next year’s MCAH Golf Tournament. 
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More Golf Tournament Moments

 
Keri Ann Goshi, Leanne Sakamoto, Michelle Chinen – ASCE Volunteers 

  
Kapiolani Street, Glory Sarmiento, Hope Sarmiento, Kay Kaneshiro-

Tileco Inc., and Reyn Sugihara at Portagee Horseshoe Hole #13 
 

 
                            Playing Portagee Horseshoe at Hole #3 

 

 
                                Playing Portagee Horseshoe at Hole #13 

JAPAN NITE 

The MCAH is hosting a Japan Night at Natsunoya 

Restaurant on September 18, 2013 from 6:00 p.m. 

to 8:15 p.m. The evening will feature various 

Japanese foods and tasting imported sake and beer 

from Japan.  This event is preceded by the monthly 

MCAH business meeting.  Engineers, Architects, 

Suppliers and Contractors are invited to attend this 

gala event.  Its purpose is to have members of the 

building community meet each other in an informal 

setting.  Please call Rod Haraga at 782-8661 for 

more information. 

SPECIAL INSPECTION CERTIFICATION 

CCPI and MIH are planning an inspection 

certification session in early November, 2013.  The 

program will feature Mr. John Chrysler, President 

of the Masonry Institute of America, who will 

preside over the session.  More information will be 

forthcoming on the MIH/MCAH website; 

www.masonryhawaii.com 

 

http://www.masonryhawaii.com/

